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Transport for NSW 

Temporary parking changes on 
Railway Avenue, Strathfield 
More Trains, More Services 

March 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wangal people of the Dharug Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The More Trains, More Services 
program is simplifying and modernising 
the rail network. 

We are writing to remind you that on-street 
parking on Railway Avenue will be temporarily 
reserved for construction vehicles and machinery 
from 12pm Friday 8 March to 6pm Sunday 10 
March 2024. 

During this time, you may notice traffic controllers 
on Railway Avenue and Everton Lane as they safely 
guide construction vehicles and other road users 
through the area. 

Driveway access to properties on Railway Avenue 
and Everton Lane will be maintained at all times. 

To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact xx@transport.nsw.gov.au 
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Location of parking changes Contact us 

We apologise for any inconvenience the temporary 
parking changes may cause and thank you for your 
patience. 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

Interpreter service 
For languages other than English 
call 131 450 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact xx@transport.nsw.gov.au 
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